
 

 

 

MINUTES OF THE TOWN OF BARNES ROADS AND RIGHT OF WAY COMMITTEE 

March 11, 2019 

 

Members present were Greg Martin, Tom Emerson, Mark Holm, Jim Frint 

Greg presided in absence of chair Don Dealing 

Meeting called to order at 9:04, quorum established 

Motion (Emerson/Frint) to approve minutes of 2/18/2019, passed 

 

Interview results for South Shore Bridge project 

During February, committee had interviewed candidates for engineering firm for South 

Shore Bridge and submitted results to township. We were pleased to receive from Matt Van 

Natta, Wisconsin DOT, approval for our consultant selection of Cooper Engineering. A 

design scoping meeting will be set up with Cooper.   

 

 

Road management plan 

Motion by Holm, second Frint, discussed and passed unanimously:  

 

The RROW Committee recommends that the town board pro-actively communicate with 

Morgan and Parmley to commence work on a three year Road Management Plan as 

previously set forth in committee minutes of February 11, 2019. 

 

 

WisDOT request for two year road plan 

Discussion of the WisDOT request including concerns about accuracy of WISLR information, 

scope and content required for the report, weather’s effect on timing of the report, and 

rating of the roads.  Jim will compile a list of roadwork needs in the township for further 

discussion and possible inclusion in the report.  

 

Special attention to potential problems in handling of tree removal along Denver road.   

 

Motion by Martin, second Frint, discussed and approved unanimously: 

 

In response to two year road plan request by WisDOT, the RROW Committee recommends 

that the town board contact and communicate directly with The Forestland Group 

Wisconsin Northern Highlands management to discuss timber removal along Denver Road. 

 

 

Motion to adjourn 

Frint/Emerson, passed; meeting adjourned 10:31AM 

 

Respectfully submitted Mark Holm, recorder 

 

NEXT MEETING APRIL 8, 2019, 9:00AM 

 

   


